

1135 PROFESSIONAL COURT | HAGERSTOWN, MD 21740-5853 PHONE: 301.790.3930 | FAX: 301.790.2941

www.aja.org | aja@aja.org

December 14, 2023

President
Louis A. Quinones, Jr., CJM, CCE
Orlando, Florida

President-Elect Shawn C. Laughlin, MCJ, CJM Broomfield, Colorado

1st Vice President Leslie Hood, CJM Columbiana, Alabama

2nd Vice President
Anthony Yeber, MPA, MSCJ, CJM
Miami, Florida

3rd Vice President Shaun Klucznik, MA, CJM Brooksville, Florida

Secretary
Sam Davis, MA, CIM
East Lansing, Michigan

Treasurer

Eddie K. Lance

Seneca, South Carolina

Immediate Past President Darren Sieger, MS, CJM Ft. Lauderdale, Florida

Executive Director Chris Daniels, MPA, CAE Hagerstown, Maryland Dear AJA Members and Colleagues,

Over the years, the American Jail Association has been synonymous with exceptional and implementable training for corrections professionals. That training could not be accomplished without the involvement of seasoned subject matter experts. Since the demand for training is significant, we want to grow the current field of outstanding instructors on our core team in order to provide the best training possible to local corrections professionals.

Research shows that offering quality professional development training programs allows employees to perform better and prepares them for positions of greater responsibility. Moreover, ongoing professional development is very appealing to the majority of employees who are looking to keep their skills relevant in our rapidly changing profession.

Now it's your turn! If you are interested in joining our elite team of instructors, please submit a cover letter and resume including:

- Topics (no more than two) you are passionate about teaching.
- Proof of a minimum of a bachelor's degree or equivalent work experience in the area of focus.
- Detailed information on your training experience.
- Complete contact information for three professional references.

Due to the holiday season, resumes will now be accepted through January 31 via email to Professional.Development@aja.org. Upon receipt, your submission will be reviewed by the Training and Professional Development Committee. All submitters will receive feedback after the review and vetting process is completed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Connie Lacy at 301-857-2298 or send an email to conniel@aja.org.

Sincerely,

Sam L. Davis, CJM

Say & Davis

Chair, AJA Training and Professional Development Committee

"A teacher affects eternity; he can never tell where his influence stops."

~ Henry B. Adams